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803) 776 2610

May 20, 1994

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Gentlemen:

Subject: Reply To A Naotice Of Violation
Reference: Report No: 70-1151/94/201; License No: SNM-1107

Pursuant to the provisions delineated in Section 2.201 of the NRC's "Rules of
Practice", Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, Westinghouse herein provides,
in APPENDIX A, formal response to your letter of Aprit 21, 1994, regarding your NMSS
Staff, T.N. Pham and L.D.Y. Ong, inspection of the Columbia Fuel Fabrication Facility
conducted during the period of March 21-25, 1994. In accordance with Section
2.790(d), Part2, Title 10, Code of Foderal Regulations, APPENDIX A should be
withheld from public disclosure.

Should have any questions or require additional information, please telephone me at
(803) 776-2610, extension 3426, or fax (803) 695-3964.

| hereby affirm that the statements made in this response are true and correct to the
best of my knowledge and belief,

Sincerely,

WESTINGHOUSE ELECTR!C CORPORATION

ﬁ s I

ames A. Fici, Plant Manager
Columbia Fuel Fabrication Facility
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